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This Week’s Class 
Heroes: 

Reception Rangers:  

Harrison, Alfie 

Shooting Stars:  

Millicent 

Racing Rockets:  

Beatrice 

Skyflyers:  

Rose 

Incredibles:  

Brooke 

Explorers:  

Isabelle 

Red Arrows: 

Niko 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

This Week’s Attendance: 

Reception Rangers (1A):  94.1% 

Reception Rangers (1B):  94% 

Shooting Stars:    95.7% 

Racing Rockets:    97.2% 

Skyflyers:      96% 

Incredibles:     92.4% 

Explorers:      93.5% 

Red Arrows:     97.1% 

 

Head Teachers Note: 

Hi all, 

We are very excited today as our older children get ready to perform live in 

the Children in Need choir.  I do hope you are able to watch it on television 

this evening.  Although we do not have an exact time, we are expecting it to 

happen between 8.30pm-9.00pm. 

Thank you for allowing your children to participate by dressing in their 

pyjamas today and bringing money for cakes - it really is a lovely day for the 

children.  Very particular and special thanks must go to all of you who have 

made or donated cakes today for this very worthwhile cause.  We will update 

you next week on how much money we raise. 

 

Julie Bratt 

 
Thursday 22nd November: 

Non Uniform Day – Chocolate 

donation new date 

 

Friday, 30th November: 

Non Uniform Day – Bottle 

donation 

 

Thursday 6th December: 

School Christmas Fair 

 

Monday 10th December: 

Christingle service at St 

Mary’s Church (6pm start) 

 

Wednesday 19th December: 

EYFS/KS1 Christmas 

Production (9:30 start) 

 

 

  
 

Don’t forget to watch Children In Need tonight 

from 7:30pm.  Look out for our children who will 

be singing in the choir at The Grand Theatre in 

Wolverhampton. 

 



 

 

Meals cost £2.30 

per day for children 

in Nursery and KS2 

(Years 3 to 6).  KS1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

are free. 

Menu w/c 19th November 2018 

Marvellous Monday 

Pork / Vegetarian Sausage 

Tasty Tuesday 

Spaghetti Bolognaise / Fish Stars / Veggie 

Mince Spaghetti 

Wicked Wednesday 

Chicken / Quorn with Yorkshire Pudding 

Thrilling Thursday 

Chicken Curry / Quorn Dippers 

Fruity Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza / Risotto 

Full details on school website 

Breaktime Snacks 

We request that snacks for break times 

are healthy, e.g. fruit or vegetables.  

Thank you. 

School Uniform 

Can you please ensure that your child’s uniform including 

their outdoor clothing is labelled with their name.  Any items 

found can then be quickly returned to the right child. 

 

Attendance Policy 

Just a reminder that where medical appointments are during 

the school day, you must bring the letter or appointment card 

for the office to view. 

 

School Jotter 

Don’t forget to download the app to view all our sports 

results.  See attached poster for more details on the app. 

All clubs run from 

3:20pm and until 

4:30pm. 

Monday 

KS2 Football 

£10 per half term (football kit, shin pads 

and football boots required) 

Tuesday 

KS2 Hockey Training 

Free (outdoor PE kit and shin pads 

required) 

Wednesday 

KS1 Multi Sports 

4:15pm finish 

£10 per half term (indoor PE kit required) 

Fizz Pop Science 

4:25pm finish 

Friday 

Y2-Y6 Gymnastics Training 

Free (indoor PE kit required) 

Young Film Makers Club 

If your child would like to join one of the 

clubs, there are a few spaces still available. 

If your child will be 3 years old 

between 1st September and 

31st December 2018, they are 

eligible for Early Education 

from January 2019. 

All children are entitled to 15 hours funded Nursery 

education and working parent(s) may be eligible for 30 hours 

funding. 

We extended our provision in September and now accept 2 

years olds. 

If you wish to register your interest for a Nursery place for 

January 2019 onwards or sessions for 2 year olds or wish to 

come and view our Nursery please contact Mrs Rowlands our 

Nursery Administrator on 01902 372558 or Email: 

nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

 

Non Uniform Days 

These are planned for next half term in 

exchange for donations. 

Please donate chocolate on Thursday 22nd November (please 

note change of date) and a bottle on Friday 30th November. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Do you have any unwanted new gifts/toys that you would 

donate for our Christmas Fair.  If so, please bring them to 

the school office.  Thank you. 

 

Christmas Raffle 

Do you work for a company that would donate a prize for our 

Christmas Raffle?  If so, please contact the school office. 

 



 

  
Open Morning 

If you have a child who is due to start full time education in September 2019 (date of birth 

01-Sep-14 to 31-Aug-15) you will be aware that you have to apply for their place through 

Shropshire Council by 15th January 2019. 

We are having an ‘Open Morning’ (for parents/guardians only) on Thursday, 29th November, starting at 9.30am 

and finishing at 10.30am.  If you would like to attend, please let the office know. 

 

Friends of Albrighton Swimming Pool 

A Gala concert is being held on Saturday 8th December at Albrighton Primary School.  Doors open at 7pm for the 

concert to start at 7:30pm.  Tickets are prices at £5 for children under 12 and adults at £10.  Tickets can be 

purchased from the library, Mogul Diamond Book and The Red House. 

 

Autism – Parent Support Groups 

There are 2 sessions planned for this month to give support and guidance for families on autism. 

Monday 12th November 11:00am to 12:30pm at Trinity Methodist Church, Victoria Road, Shifnal 

Monday 26th November 7:00pm to 9:00pm at Shrewsbury Evening Support Group, The Featherbed, Battlefield 

Road, Shrewsbury, SY1 4AB. 

 

RoSPA  - Driveway Safety Campaign 

Not all car accidents involving children occur on the road.  RoSPA research shows that at least 39 children have 

been killed on, or near, the driveways of their home since 2001; 28 of these accidents have occurred since 2008.  

Tragically, in most of these cases, an adult member of the child's family, a neighbour or a visitor to the house 

was driving the vehicle. 

For more details, access their website https://www.rospa.com/campaigns-fundraising/current/driveway/ 

 

 

https://www.rospa.com/campaigns-fundraising/current/driveway/


 


